ASN Sr. Sec. School
MAYUR VIHAR-I
Dear Parent,






                                Date: 05.07.16
Kindly note:-

· The School will be working on Wednesday, 6th July 2016   and will remain closed on Thursday 7th  July, 2016  on account of  Eid-ul-Fitr. 

· FA-1 which was scheduled to be held on 7th  July, 2016 has been rescheduled for 8th July, 2016. 
Sonia Luthra

 Principal

